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President’s Message 
 
We are proud to present our Annual Report showing what the Ixia Chapter 
accomplished during 2023.   
 
I am thrilled to report that the Ixia Chapter is the #2 FNPS chapter for the number of 
volunteer hours contributed during 2023!  This accomplishment is due to the amazing 
amount of work done by our tireless Board of Directors, members and other 
volunteers who organize our monthly meetings, run our social media, write our 
newsletters, man our outreach booths, lead our field trips, speak to garden clubs and 
help with invasive plant removal workdays to name just a few of our activities during 
the year.   
 
As this report shows, the Ixia Chapter is very active in getting our message out to the 
public and helping increase the use of native plants in our yards and communities.   
 
Thank you to all of the individuals who helped make this a great year for Ixia. 
 
Jody Willis, President 
 

2023 Highlights 
 

6,417 volunteer hours were contributed by Ixia 
Chapter members and volunteers during 2023 

 
2023 Activities and Events 

9 Chapter Meetings  
12 Workdays in Native Park  

15 Field Trips  
10 Educational Presentations  

13 Outreach Events  
12 Event Newsletters 

41 Conservation Newsletters 
5 Invasive Plant Removal Workdays 

3 Land Management Reviews 
2 Group Tours of Native Park 

2 Native Landscaping Workdays 
1 Plant Sale in Native Park 

Members and Followers 
229 Ixia Chapter Members 
2,596 Facebook Followers 
998 Instagram Followers 

804 Mailing List Subscribers 


